
 

 

8 October 2024 

 

To  :  The Academic Community 

 

From :  (SGD) Frederick Godinez 

             Director, GSO 

 

RE : TEMPORARY FREE CAMPUS SHUTTLE  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

As part of the University’s commitment to enhancing transportation services on campus, a 

school vehicle will be deployed starting this week. This vehicle will follow the Ikot La Salle route, 

offering free rides to the DLSU-D community. 

🚌 Operating Hours: 

• Morning: 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

• Afternoon: 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

This initiative is designed to ease campus vehicle congestion during peak hours. We encourage 

everyone to take advantage of this temporary free service! (PWD and those with mobility 

concerns are to be given priority).  

Stay safe and travel conveniently around campus! 

 

Endorsed by :   

                           (SGD) Nathaniel S. Golla, PhD 

                           Vice President, Administrative Services 

 

Approved by :  

(SGD) Sonia M. Gementiza, PhD 

                          Chief Administrative Officer 

      


